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CBA representatives with a visit in Lithuania

On 18-19 September 2014 a bilateral meeting was held
between the representatives of the Central Anticorruption
Bureau and the Lithuanian Special Investigation Service.

The two-day meeting took place in Vilnius. Its purpose was to exchange experience in
combating corruption between the two services, including analytical and preventive
activities.  Issues  related  to  anti-corruption  strategy  as  well  as  the  possible
development potential twinning project were discussed.

CBA delegation was chaired by Head of the Bureau Paweł Wojtunik.
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